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City Works at Corfield and Butler 
 
On Tuesday, December 1, the City will be working at Corfield Street and Butler Avenue to install an underground 
waterline being done for future construction purposes. During the construction on December 1, delivery of 
water for homes in the area will not be affected.  
 
On December 1, Butler Avenue will be closed heading east to Hamilton Avenue and northbound traffic on 
Corfield Street. Vehicles will be detoured along Hamilton Avenue or single-lane alternating traffic on Corfield. 
Alternating route would be through Craig Street. Local resident vehicles will be accommodated while 
construction is underway. Vehicle traffic, as well as pedestrians, will be directed by traffic control personnel. 
 
Similar traffic patterns will occur on Monday, December 7 and Tuesday, December 8 and possibly one or two 
days during the week of December 14 for final tie-in. We will advise any further disruptions closer to when the 
work will be performed.  

 
### 

For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
dtardiff@parksville.ca 
250 954-3073 
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